
Home  mail  delivery
interrupted by snow

Mail may not be coming on
Jan. 23. Photo/LTN

Not everyone is going to get mail on Monday.

There will be no home deliver in the unincorporated area of El
Dorado County in the basin.

Carriers will try to reach people in the city limits, but
there are no guarantee. Safety is the priority.

Residents are being asked to clear their boxes and the snow
piled around them so carriers can get there without needing to
get out of their vehicles.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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